

133 CIR 21 E 10 February 2021

TO SECRETARIES OF DELEGATION FOR DISTRIBUTION TO ALL MEMBERS

Re: The Spring Session 2021 in Sweden goes online

Dear members,

As you know, the NATO PA's next Spring Session was due to take place in Stockholm, Sweden on 14-17 May. We very much looked forward to what would have been the first Assembly session in Sweden, and the Swedish delegation have done their utmost to ensure that the meeting could go ahead in person in conditions that would reassure all participants. Unfortunately, in light of the continued pervasiveness of the coronavirus COVID-19, the pandemic's unpredictable evolution, and the current timelines for national vaccination campaigns, we have together agreed that it would not be prudent to hold our Spring Session in-person.

Instead, our session will be held online during the same time frame as originally planned. The International Secretariat will share details as soon as available.

We hope many of you will be able to join us for this important meeting.

Best wishes, and stay healthy,

Gerald E. CONNOLLY President, NATO PA

Karin ENSTRÖM Head, Swedish Delegation to the NATO PA Ruxandra POPA Secretary General, NATO PA

INTERNATIONAL SECRETARIAT · SECRÉTARIAT INTERNATIONAL Place du Petit Sablon 3

B-1000 Brussels T. +32 2 504 81 55 E. secgen@nato-pa.int www.nato-pa.int